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Senate bill SB-210 must not be passed. Going back to one-day, in-person voting 

would be a step backward. It would prevent otherwise registered voters from using 

their legal right to vote. Needing a government issued ID which some do not have, 

even though they are registered voters, would also prevent some from voting. 

 

Our vote by mail process has been very successful. This bill is an attempt to limit the 

number of people who should legally be able to vote. 

 

Please DO NOT pass this bill. 


